
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

THERE WILL BE NO 

 
GIG HARBOR PENINSULA ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 

 
February 28, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A volunteer position on the Gig Harbor Peninsula Advisory Commission is available. 

If you are interested in volunteering, or have questions about the Commission, please visit the Gig Harbor 
Peninsula Advisory Commission webpage or contact Cindy Anderson, cindy.anderson@co.pierce.wa.us or 
253-798-2630. 
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